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Docket No. 50-508 ;;gg , , ,

March 2, 1983
G03-83-189

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region V
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 260
Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368

Attention: Mr. D. M. Sternberg, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch No. 1

Subject: NRC INSPECTION AT WNP-3
NONCOMPLIANCE 50-508/83-02/01
FAILURE TO FOLLOW PROCEDURES -

'

fiANDATORY HJLD POINT NOT OBSERVED

Reference: ;4RC Letter, Docket fic. 50-503, Mr. D. M. Sternberg to
Mr. R. S. Leddick, NRC Inspection at Washington Nuclear
Project No. 3 (WNP-3), dated December 2, 1982.

The referenced letter reported the results of the NRC inspection
conducted on January 17-21, 1983 at WNP-3. As a result of this
inspection, the subject noncompliance was identified with a Supply
System response due by March 5, 1983.

Ebasco has received the contractor's response to the subject noncom-
pliance; however, additional information is required to assure satis-
factory corrective action has been taken. Upon receipt and evaluation
of the supplemental data, a complete report of corrective / preventive
actions and date of full compliance will ne forwarded to your office.
It is anticipated that the report will be provided by April 4,1983.

Should you have any questions or desire further information, please
contact me directly.
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R. S. Leddick (760)
Program Director, WNP-3

DRC:nj j
^

cc: J. Adams - NESCO i s
D. Smithpeter - BPA k

Ebasco - New York
WNP-3 Files - Richland

8303140248 830302
PDR ADOCK 05000503
e PDR


